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HB 2025 will cause unreasonable hardships for seniors on Social Security and 

penalize the working poor. This bill will create more homelessness and more hunger. 

The homeless will no longer be able to afford a vehicle that provides their only 

shelter. Mismanagement of the billions of tax payer money is no excuse to demand 

more from citizens who are already struggling to pay for housing, transportation and 

groceries. I see what this pattern of unreasonable taxes and fee is doing to other 

states.  Let’s not become a part of the same cesspool. Oregonians need support  not 

dictatorship. 


